
 

NOTICES 

CLASS WORK 

Please check your child’s class page on the school website for any work that has been added by their 

teacher. If you have any queries, please send an email to staff@st-james.staffs.sch.uk  

 

 CLOTHING 

When coming into school please make sure your child wears/brings adequate clothing. We intend to get 

all year groups outside as much as possible and, even though it’s July, the weather can be unpredictable!  

Likewise, if the forecast promises good weather, please sure your child is ‘equipped’ with sun-cream and 

a sunhat. 

 

JUBBLIES 

Jubblies are back! The frozen treats will be on sale at lunchtimes for 50p each. A lovely way to cool 

down in the warm summer weather. If your child would like one please make sure you send some money 

with them. 

 

WELCOME BACK YEAR 4 

Just to confirm year 4 will start at 9:15am and finish at 3:15pm. More information can be found on the 

letter emailed to all parents on 22nd June. 

 

ACROSTIC POEMS 

We welcomed back the pupils in year 2 on Monday. During the week they have written some fantastic 

acrostic poems using the letters in their name to start each line of their poem. Well done Year 2! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St James CE Primary Academy Newsletter 

'Growing and learning together with Faith' 
'Planted in the house of the Lord, they will flourish.' Psalm 92:13.  

 

Together through faith we will aspire to grow in our understanding of ourselves, in 

our abilities and in our knowledge of God’s wonderful diverse world. 
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OUTDOOR SCAVENGER HUNT 

  Ball        

  Blue car 

  Letter box 

  Delivery truck/lorry 

  Bicycle 

  For Sale/Sold sign 

  Building work 

  5 street lamps 

  Blue door 

  Someone running 

  Someone wearing glasses 

  Bin  

  Someone gardening 

  A vehicle registration with a J  

  Dog on a walk 

  Baby in a pram 

  Wooden fence 

  Someone wearing a red jumper 

  Garden ornament 

  Some water 

  Road sign 

  Something flying 

  Street name 

  Rubbish bin 

  

NEWSLETTER 

CHALLENGE 

 

One of our first 

challenges, an indoor 

scavenger hunt, was 

really popular. Well, 

keep your fingers 

crossed for fine 

weather, because 

here’s an outdoor 

hunt for all the 

family to enjoy.  Why 

not print the sheet 

and tick off each 

item as you find it. 

Enjoy!  

 


